
 
14th August 2018 
 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051. 
 
 
Sub:  Investor/ Analyst Call 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30(2) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 
2015, we wish to inform you that an Analyst/ Investors conference call to discuss on “The impact of 
depreciation of Turkish Lira against US Dollar” is scheduled to be held on 14th August 2018 at 5:00 PM. 
 
Please find attached the details of the call. 
 
We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 
  
Thanking you, 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
M. Muthukumarasamy 
Company Secretary. 
 
Cc : BSE Limited 
Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
 



 

 

 

Investec India is pleased to host the management of Redington for a conference 

call with investors and analysts to discuss  

‘The impact of depreciation of Turkish Lira against US Dollar’ 

 

 

 

 

COMPANY PARTICIPANTS 

Mr. Raj Shankar – Managing Director 

Mr. S. V. Krishnan – Chief Financial Officer 

Mr. S. Jayaraman – Vice President, Treasury 

Ms. Sowmiya M. – Manager, Investor Relations 

 

Access numbers 

Primary number 
+91 22 6280 1245 

+91 22 7115 8146 

Local Access +91 704 5671 221 

Toll Free Number: 

USA: 1 866 746 2133 

UK: 0808 101 1573  

Singapore: 800 101 2045 

Hong Kong: 800 964 448 

 

 

 
For further information please contact  
Mr. Nitin Padmanabhan 
Investec India 
Tel. 022 6136 7427 
Email: Nitin.Padmanabhan@investec.co.in                                                 

Tuesday, 14th August 2018, at 5:00 PM IST 

CIN: L52599TN1961PLC028758  
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